
 

Tomball ISD would like to run the following notice in the Public 
Notice Section June 16 – June 23, 2020 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

 

The Tomball Independent School District will hold a virtual 
meeting on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 at 9:00 AM and 1:00 
PM. Tomball ISD formally invites all Private Non-Profit 
Schools (PNP) that reside within the district boundaries and 
PNPs that enroll students zoned to our schools. This 
consultation meeting will address all equitable services that 
may be provided by Tomball ISD during the 2020-2021 
school year. The meeting agenda includes the Every 
Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) which reauthorized the 
Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), and the 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) 
Act, Section 18003, Elementary and Secondary School 
Emergency Relief (ESSER) Fund. Please contact Xochitl 
Salazar at xochitlsalazar@tomballisd.net for more 
information.  
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